
Hansen Technologies Corporation 
681 Commerce Street, Burr Ridge, IL 60527 USA  

T: 630.325.1565 F: 630.325.1572 E: info@hantech.com www.hantech.com 

 
 
 
 

Safety Relief Valve Replacement  
 
 

October 17, 2017 

 

 

 

It is the recommendation of Hansen Technologies Corporation (“Hansen”) that safety relief 

valves be replaced in a timely manner in accordance with local codes and standards.  As specified 

in the Terms and Conditions of Sale that accompanied your purchase, the purchaser is responsible 

for compliance with all applicable laws, regulations, codes, recommendations and requirements 

pertaining to the purchase.  We strongly recommend that replacement valves be purchased 

directly from the manufacturer and should not be rebuilt or recertified by a third party.   

 

Please note that your product warranty may be voided if replacement valves are modified, altered, 

or otherwise changed by unauthorized third parties.  Hansen safety relief valves are not designed 

to be disassembled and reassembled.  Further, Hansen disclaims any liability for valves that are 

not used in accordance with the instructions specified in the product manual.  Genuine Hansen 

replacement valves and products can be purchased by contacting Hansen at +1-800-426-7368 or 

+1-630-325-1565, or via email at sales@hantech.com. 

 

The safety of our customers and end users is of utmost importance to Hansen.  We appreciate 

your prompt attention to this correspondence. 
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